RED CLASS NEWSLETTER
WEEK 1

Dear Red Class Parents and Guardians,

We have had such a wonderful week in school. The children have spent time getting to
know us, each other and been very busy exploring the environment. We have been

singing, dancing, playing games and having lots of fun.

Unfortunately, due to Covid 19 you have not been able to come and visit. Here are
some photos of our learning environment for you to see.




REMINDERS:
Outdoor play is encouraged and so valuable to a child’s development. Please send
labelled wellies in for your child that they will keep in school.
All children need to bring in a clean, full, labelled water bottle every day.
PE

Our PE session has been timetabled for Tuesday morning. If your child attends in the
mornings, please send them in their PE kit on Tuesday. When the children start attending
fulltime, they should wear their PE kit into school on a Tuesday. Please make sure they
wear white trainers.

Next week we will continue to get to know each other, and become familiar with class

routines and rules.

We will also continue to focus on our book “Here We Are”’ by Oliver Jeffers. We chose
this book to build a sequence of work around because it provides a powerful vehicle for
children to reflect on and make sense of the world we are all living in. The words and pic-
tures work together to help children to understand their place in the world and to move
forward together in a positive and constructive way.

Have a restful and relaxing weekend. We are looking forward to next week!

Thank you for your support,

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton



